LOPEZ|TY MKOWICZ

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

December 15,2010

CHURCH OF SCIENTOLOGY - CELEBRITY CENTRE INTERNATIONAL

Re: Shayne Dahl Lamas-Richie

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that I represent Shayne Dahl Lamas-Richie. The purpose of this letter is quite
simply to request that your organization leave Ms. Lamas-Richie alone.

For the past year, my client’s mailbox has been inundated with letters and other correspondence
from your organization. Multiple efforts have also been made to reach her by phone. Most
recently, she has received a bill for $1,506.35, presumably for one of your Life Improvement
Courses.

I would like to take this opportunity to set the record straight. Ms. Lamas-Richie is not now, nor
ever has been, a member of your organization or the Church of Scientology. She has never
attended any of your services, enrolled in any of your courses, participated in any auditing, or
even been hooked up to an electropsychometer. If making this statement renders Ms. Lamas-
Richie a “Suppressive Person,” then so be it. She is prepared to live with the consequences,
regardless of how they affect her marketability in Hollywood.

I strongly urge you to reconsider taking any further action to collect on the invoice you sent to
my client. However, should you continue to do so, my client fully intends to defend herself and
affirmatively assert any and all rights afforded to her under the law.

As you are well aware, “Every religion has its detractors.” This is plainly a reality which you
must come to terms with in this case. On a separate note, my client’s husband, Nik Lamas-.
Richie, has expressed an interest in receiving some of your materials. As an avid Top

Gun fan, however, he requests that all correspondence to him be addressed to “Maverick.”

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. As always, should you have any questions or wish to
discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Very Truly Yours,
Z | TYMKOWI




